Craig, Sondra

From: Kevin Hundt <kevinhundt0@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 8:16 PM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: 23-1489

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Adding homelessness status to the list of housing discrimination classes is a good idea which should be done
as soon as possible.

Kevin Hundt



